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December 13, 1979

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director ~

U.S. Nuclear BPgulatory Comission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Your letter of November 27 has been referred to me for disposition.

Marycrest does not use any radioactive material which results in
disposable waste. The samples we have are all sealed and not intended
for disposal.

I trust this infomation will give you the informa^. ion you request.

If you need further information, please feel free to contact me.
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M. E. Yen Horst, Ph.D.
Chairman
Div. of Natural Science & Mathematics
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